
Welcome! 
The Bill Memorial Library provides the community with free Internet access through the generous support of Thames Valley Communications. 

 
Please read our 

POLICY FOR COMPUTER USE and INTERNET ACCESS 
 
 

● Please respect others. 
 

● Internet searches will not be monitored, but access to the Internet may be prohibited if searches are made for materials that are not within the library’s selection                           
policy.  

 
● Illegal activity will be reported to the police. 

 
● Please do not turn off any computers.  

 
● The library is not responsible for materials accessed through the Internet. 

 
● Parents are responsible for their children’s access and use of the library’s computers. 

 
● Please do not attempt to violate computer system security. 

 
● Please ask the library staff for help if you experience any difficulties with computers or printer. 

 
● In fairness to all patrons, if you have been using a computer for over one hour you may be asked to end your session in order to allow others to have access to                                 

computers. 
 

● All computers automatically shut down 10 minutes before the library closes. A warning message will appear on the screen alerting you that the computer will be                          
shutting down. 

 
● All personal information, passwords, etc. are deleted when the computers shut down at the close of the day. Your information will not be saved. 

 
● Users must abide by copyright laws. 

 
● There is a charge of 10 cents per page for black and white printouts, 25 cents per page for small color images, $1.00 for full‐page color images.  

 
Thank you for helping us to make the Internet accessible to all! 


